Study scholarships in Romania awarding for foreign citizens – academic year 2024-2025

THE ROMANIAN AGENCY FOR INVESTMENTS AND FOREIGN TRADE (RAICE) announces the launch of the file selection process for awarding a number of 40 scholarships to foreign citizens to study in Romania starting with the academic year 2024-2025
Between March 1st - May 31, 2024, 23:59 Romanian time, the application files for the scholarships awarded by the Romanian state for the academic year 2024-2025 will be sent only in electronic format, to the email address: burse2024@arice.gov.ro.
The application files will be sent scanned, in PDF format, to the abovementioned email address, according to the published procedure, the original documents will be presented to the educational institutions where only the selected candidates will study.
The RAICE selection committee, appointed according to legal procedures, will select the candidates, based on the documents submitted to the application file, until July 15, 2024, after which it will publish the result of this intermediate selection stage on the institution's website at: https://arice.gov.ro/1/burse/ 
The final decision for awarding the scholarships will be taken by the Ministry of Education, based on its own selection criteria, the final results of the selection process being announced on the RAICE website and communicated by email to the selected candidates.
The Ministry of Education, through the General Directorate of International Relations and European Affairs, will issue the Letters of Acceptance / Enrolment Orders, as the case may be, until the start of the 2024-2025 academic year.
IMPORTANT: Incomplete application files or submitted after the deadline of May 31, 2024, 23:59 Romanian time, will not be considered.



